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On October 9th, Assemblymen Jerry Green, John Burzichelli and Troy Singleton introduced
legislation (A-3815, not yet available for review) to extend the Permit Extension Act for two more
years (until December 31, 2016). The current Permit Extension Act (PEA) expires on December 31st
of this year. Whether or not this further extension is approved depends on the number of projects and
jobs negatively affected.
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